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The leadership of the Church of Christ at 651 Country Club Drive is aware of the health and safety concerns associated with COVID-19. As we move forward in faith, we want to ensure we give the following information concerning worship.

· All door handles, water fountains, and push bars have been sanitized and will be sanitized during worship services. This will also be done twice a week on Tuesday & Saturday.
· We will be serving disposable, self-serve communion cups containing the bread and wine together.
· If you don’t feel well, please stay home and consult your doctor regarding when you should return to public gatherings.
· Please be assured that there’s plenty of soap and paper towels in the restrooms. Sanitizer will also be available in general areas within the building. We encourage that everyone washes their hands thoroughly for at least 20 seconds when using the restroom.
· We also want to emphasize the use of tissue when sneezing or coughing and refrain from using your hands or clothes to block coughs or sneezes. 
· Out of an abundance of caution the Sunday evening services have been suspended until further notice. This is being done to reduce the potential for continuous exposure to COVID-19. If any member requires evening worship due to work related conflicts, please reach out to your zone captains for assistance. 
· In the event that our local situation changes, the leadership will move our congregation into our Phase II Contingency Plan.
· Phase II – Zones will be activated to conduct worship services for their areas. All supplies for worship will be given to each zone’s captains. If we move into Phase II, we will send out notifications across all platforms to ensure everyone is notified!
As Christians we have to continue to have faith and stay encouraged. Trust that God is always in control and remember 2 Timothy 1:7 - For God hath not given us the spirit of fear; but of power, and of love, and of a sound mind. Continue to be blessed family!
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